
Kid's Ministry Volunteer Information 
Meeting
Sunday, August 3 | 12:15 pm
We will meet in the newly renovated 3, 4 and 5th 
grade worship room (formerly the library).
We will have a light lunch and all the informa-
tion you need to know about being a volunteer 
for the FBC Children's Ministry. Opportunities 
will include Sunday School, Children's Worship, 
Wednesday Night Missions, Parents Night Out, 
Spring and Fall Events. We have a few NEW 
opportunities to include Nursery volunteers and 
Family Greeters in the Children's Lobby.  
Please RSVP to Elizabeth Wiley no later than 
August 1. elizabeth.wiley@fbcgainesville.org

Church Library Update
We are transforming our church library into a Wor-
ship Room for our children’s ministry and need to 
rehome some of the books. Our remaining books will 
be placed in our welcome center or curriculum 
library. You are welcome to stop by the library during 
office hours this week to take those in need of a new 
home. 

Promising Futures Letters of Encouragement
We would like to include short letters of encourage-
ment in each bookbag we give to students. These 
letters will remind students that they are not only 
supported but also prayed for by people who 
care.We kindly ask that letters be typed or printed.  
Please drop off at Carrie’s desk by July 15.

Six Flags (Youth Event)
July 25 | 9:30 AM

The Youth Group is going to Six Flags! The cost is 
$35 per person. This includes your ticket to the 
park and lunch. Please meet in the Banquet Hall at 
9:30 AM to ride the bus. RSVP to Pastor Christo-
pher: christopher@fbcgainesville.org

Emporium Vendor Spaces
September 26 & 27

We have vendor spaces available for our 2025 
Emporium! If you or someone you know would like 
to reserve a space please visit our website 
www.fbcgainesville.org/emporium or contact Amy 
Lawson. alawson@jlawsonassociates.com

Church Softball Team Update
July 8 | 8:00 PM 
July 15 | 6:00 PM 
July 22 | 7:00 PM
July 29 | 6:00 PM
August 5 | 7:00 PM
August 12 | 6:00 PM

We invite you to come out and cheer on our Church 
Softball Team at one of their many games this 
summer.All games will be at Laurel Park, Field 2.

UPCOMING EVENTS UPCOMING EVENTS



We’re excited to kick off an incredible
week of ministry through Connect Camp
and Vacation Bible School! Please be in
prayer for all the children attending—that
they would feel God’s love and have a
joyful, safe experience. 

We’re deeply grateful for the many
volunteers and student staffers (pictured)
who are giving their time, energy, and
hearts to make this week meaningful.
Thank you for serving and supporting our
kids in such a powerful way!
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